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June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The end of Year 10 assessments will take place in the week beginning 24th June. 
 
These assessments will be a combination of full cohort exams in the leisure centre for science with other 
assessments taking place during your child's usual timetabled lessons in classrooms. Depending on timetabling for 
individual subjects, some assessments may run into the week commencing 1st July.  
 
We have opted to change the process for the end of Year 10 assessments this year in order to reduce the impact 
that running a set of whole cohort exams has on the remainder of the school. 
 
The information taken from these assessments will be used formatively to allow teachers to inform their areas of 
focus to ensure that students make as much progress as possible during Year 11.  
 
The plan for the week is: 

• Monday - Periods 1 and 2 - Biology 
• Wednesday - Personal Development Day 
• Thursday - Periods 1 and 2 - Chemistry 
• Friday - Periods 1 and 2 - Physics.  

For awareness, the remaining assessment periods that will take place during Year 11 are outlined below. Please 
note, the Pre-Public Examinations is a two-week period whereby students will sit at least one full paper for each 
subject.  

• Maths and English Mock exams in mid-September (Leisure Centre) 
• Pre-Public Exams in all subjects end of November (Leisure Centre) 
• Maths and English additional exams March 2025. (Leisure Centre) 

 
If you have any queries, please forward them to your child's form tutor in the first instance.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
Adam Tribbick  
Head of Year 
 
  


